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Ms. Robin Nordee, Librarian
Business and Technology Campus
Long Beach City College

1305 E. Pacific Coast Hwy.
Long Beach, CA 90806

Dear Ms. Nordee:

Thank you for your inquiry about publications pertaining to the accident at
Three Mile Island. 1 regret that this answer to your letter has been delayed.
The accident and i1ts consequences have created a substantial increase in the
agency's workload, which has prevented us from responding to you as promptly

as we would have 1iked to.

be obtained.

Enclosures:
As Stated

DISTRIBUTION:

ot

I am enclosing copies of two bibliographies that 1ist all relevant Three Mile
Island publications and contain information about where these publications can

We are pleased to provide you with this information.

Sincerely,
‘:, H. Vollmer

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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